
  
 
Friday 20th October 2023                                                        Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                           Issue 3 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

 

 

 

 

 
Hainford Newsletter 

Well what a wet and windy day to close out the half-term. Once again thank you to all parents for their 
continued support and hard work over the half-term. We hope that you are able to enjoy the half-term 
break and we look forward to welcoming you back to school on Monday 30th October. 
 
Assertive Mentoring (Parent’s Evenings) 
Assertive Mentoring meetings will be taking place on the second week back after half term. 
Appointments can be booked by contacting the school office in the usual way. Dates and times for 
meetings in person will be: 
 
Monday 6th November 3:20pm to 6pm 
Thursday 10th November 3:10pm to 5pm   
When contacting the office, please indicate a preferred ‘time window’ e.g. ‘4-5pm on Thursday’ and we 
will look to accommodate.  
 
Harvest Festival – School values in action 

 
Thank you to everyone for your generous donations received at our Harvest Festival. It was lovely to 
see a full church where we could celebrate together. Your donations were transported the following 
weekend and were gratefully received. 

              

                                                  

                  

                                                

                   

                                                   

                         

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 

Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich 

NR10 3BQ 
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Clubs and Additional Events 
Singing Club – Mrs Allison has returned to school to lead singing club usually on a Thursday lunchtime. 
All children are welcome to attend. 
Mad Science Club – this will start on Wednesday 1st November and run for 6 weeks (emails sent out – 
please register online) 
Young Voices Singing Club: For those children from class 3 who are attending this event. (After school 
Thursday) 
 
School Photos  
Please return your photo order back to the school office by Friday 3rd November.  
 
Norse Catering 
Our new Autumn/winter menu start back after half term, Menus have been emailed out to parents. 
Copies are also available from outside office hatch and can be found on our website. 
 
Friday 3rd November will be a firework special lunch, no need to pre-order.  
 
Friday 3rd November - Bikeability 
A reminder for our year 3s and selected yr4s that you will need your bike, helmet and coat for cycling 
proficiency. 

Bonfire Bangers 

Pork Sausage or Vegetarian Sausage (v) in a Homemade Roll 

with Tomato Sauce and Fried Onions (optional) 

 

served with Chips and Baked Beans 

 

*** 

Toffee Apple Cake 

 

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

Our Christian Theme for this half-term is Responsibility. 
A Christian Perspective on Responsibility:  
We are called to be responsible stewards of God's creation: Genesis 1:27 – God said to human beings, 'Fill the 
Earth with people and look after it. Care for all that I have made'. And Jesus commanded his followers to 'care 
for one another, as I have cared for you' John 13: 34. 

As a school community, we will be exploring how we can take on greater responsibility for our 
environment, each other and our own thoughts and actions.  

Oct 
20th 

Head of School Awards Values Award 
Responsibility 

Class 1 Alana – for being such a good role 
model to her peers.  

Jude – for always being very 
responsible. 
Tabitha - working hard in her phonics.  

Class 2 Isaac – amazing attitude to 
learning throughout this half term.  

Tallulah – always being responsible to 
her classmates.  
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Mrs Crooke Art Award: Pearl for her amazing landscape collage.  

 
Britcher Compassion Award: Evelyn for always being kind and compassionate to others. 

 
House winning team was YELLOW, children in yellow team can come in non-school uniform on Friday 
3rd November and be treated as VIPs for the day.  
 
Attendance Awards – Congratulations to those children who have achieved 100% attendance for this 
half-term. Certificates will be presented at next week’s celebration assembly. 

 
School Target: 98% 

The year so far: 96.89% 

 
Autumn Term 2023 

 
Half term break (Mon 23rd to Fri 27th October) 

 

October 
30th First day back after half term 
30th Flu Vaccinations pm (open to all year groups letters sent 26/09/23) 
 

November 
3rd year 3 and selected year 4 Bikeabilty cycle training 
6th Assertive Mentoring Meetings 
9th Assertive Mentoring Meetings 
10th YR5/6 Nebula Tag Rugby event at Horsford  
17th Cross-country league race number 2 at Falcon Junior School (selected pupils only) 
 

December: 
8th Cross-country league race number 3 at Eaton Park (selected pupils only) 
WB: 11th School Nativity Performances 
19th Christingle Service in the church – school pupils only 
20th Final day of the Autumn term 

 
Thank you for all of your support. 

Class 3 
 

Isabella – hard work and 
responsibility.  

Poppy – Always having a responsible 
attitude.  
Archie – great multiplication work  


